
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Students 
 
The Ministry of Justice has informed the 
Council of Legal Education that the 
Parliament has disapproved the Gazette 
Extra-ordinary No. 2208/13 on March 21, 
2023. Therefore, all the provisions in the said 
gazette notification have ceased to be in 
operation from March 21, 2023. 
 
Hence rule 28A, does not apply to students 
who take the Preliminary, Intermediate, and 
Final examinations henceforth, and they may 
opt to sit the exam in the language of their 
choice, as the provisions in Rule 28A are no 
longer in operation. 
 
Principal 
Sri Lanka Law College 
April 4, 2023 


